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The District School Improvement Team (DSIT) is working diligently this year to 
make progress towards our Shared Vision.  In addition, a new protocol for 
continuous improvement is being introduced this year as we connect our Shared 
Vision to school improvement efforts.  
 
I would like to update the Board of Education on this important work at the 
February 7 Board meeting.  Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


